CITY OF FARMINGTON

Public Hearing Minutes February 12, 2015 6:30 p.m.

The City Council of the City of Farmington met on February 12, 2015 at Long Memorial Hall. The hearing was called to order by Mayor Stuart "Mit" Landrum.

The roll was called with the following Councilmen present: Garret Boatright, Dennis Smith, David Holman, John Robinson, Larry Forsythe, Darrel Holdman and Mark Kellogg.

City Counselor, Scott Reid, was present.

Officials present were: Greg Beavers, Michelle Daniel, Todd Mecey, Floyd Massey, Paula Cartee, and Larry Lacy.

Mayor Landrum stated that a Public Hearing is being held to gain input regarding:

A petition to establish a community improvement district pursuant to the Community Improvement District Act, Sections 67.1401 through 67.1571 of the Revised Statutes of Missouri, as amended. The proposed district includes approximately 19.52 acres, inclusive of rights-of-way, generally located along the west side of highway 67, south of Maple Street, and north and east of Woodlawn Drive.

Greg Beavers explained the proposed development and request for a community improvement district.

The hearing was closed at 6:40 p.m.

Paula Cartee, City Clerk

February 33, 2015
Date Approved by Council

Mayor

12-10-2015

Date